

Dear Sir / Madam

I have enclosed the planning application .. I have not got a clue being truthful what im doing so many questions, we are wanting to put a shed/summerhouse up on the plot of ground on the property for a visitors pod for our residents. I don't have any plans etc so I have took a photo to try and explain where I would like it to go I have also enclosed a copy of the shed we are wanting to put up with sizes etc.

Im pretty sure the form is not completed correctly and would welcome your advice and input please so I can at least get the shed ordered.

Once I know I have all the information correct I can forward the payment on that is required. This request Is from the staff rather than the home

Many Thanks

Ann Marie Rogan